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April 21, 2023

THANK YOU TO OUR VISIONARY BENEFACTORS

• June 6 - Spring BAsH

• June 17 - Artisan Marketplace at the Branford Festival

• August 8 - Women of Excellence Luncheon

• October 14 - Fall Food Festival & Expo

• December 12- Holiday BAsH

What is a BAsH?

The Chamber hosts two BAsHes each year; one in the Spring and one  

in December. These are “special” BAHs (Business After Hours). They 

are events that include a delicious dinner, a cocktail, entertainment, and 

more opportunities to engage with the people you want to meet. These 

fun events are open to our members and their guests.

We hope you and your team will come out to these upcoming BAsH 

events.  They truly are a fun and engaging way to come together, to 

celebrate, while meeting other businesses from the Shoreline.  

The Spring BAsH will be returning to 

Bishop’s Little Red Barn on June 6th . 

This outdoor event is an ideal way to kick 

off the summer. 

We are excited to share that we are introducing an opportunity to 

showcase your business at this outdoor event.  Contact either Dee or Dawn 

at the Chamber office for more details about these limited opportunities.

We will celebrate the end of the year

and bring in the holidays together at 

Bill Miller’s Castle for the annual 

Holiday BAsH on December 12th.  

Last year over 100 members and their guests mingled with Santa, while 

enjoying the fantastic appetizers and dinner buffet. We invited the 

Arthur Murray Dance Studio team to get everyone on the dance floor,  

while DJ John “Cadillac” Saville kept music going all night.





















Congratulations to our members on their RIBBON CUTTINGS

WELCOME to our new Shoreline Chamber members

Song Strong

www.songstrong.org

Saint George Men’s Group

www.stgeorgemensgroup.org

M&T Bank, Branford

www. locations.mtb.com/ct/branford

iCRYO

www.icryo.com/location/branford-ct

Home Comfort Heating and Cooling 

www.lovemyheating.com

Otoulouse Restaurant

www.otoulousebranford.com

Better Ways

Maynestreet Weight Loss Town of North Branford Solar Project

WindowRama

Legislative Forum Breakfast

Bagels & Focused Networking for Nonprofits

Thank you to Cohen's Bagels for providing a wonderful start to our focused networking event for nonprofits. 

Our special guest speaker, Joan Walker of UNAPEN,  educated our group about cyber security for nonprofits. 

It was wonderful to see our nonprofits share ideas and ask questions to Joan about how to protect their 

organizations.

On April 5th, State Senator Christine Cohen, State Rep-

resentative Vincent Candelora, and State Representative 

Moira Rader were joined by business owners, town officials 

and the public for an engaging breakfast at the Nathanael B. 

Greene Community Center in Guilford. A new feature was to 

break out into small groups for detailed discussions.

THANK YOU TO OUR PARTNER BENEFACTORS
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